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September 3, 2024 

Yaroslavsky Recall Effort 

Los Angeles – Fix The City has just become aware of a recall effort targeƟng Councilmember Katy Yaroslavsky. Fix The 
City is not involved in this effort and only learned of it when a press release was forwarded to us by a media outlet. 

Fix The City does not support this recall effort. We believe that if voters wish to change course, the appropriate 
Ɵme to make that decision is during the next elecƟon for Council District 5 (CD5). 

Recalls should not be used to address policy disagreements—that is what elecƟons are for. 
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